Please think of opposing this bill as it is based on pure emotion and not on any scientific fact or data research. Banning these events
would take away revenue from the small rural towns they are typically held in. They would also hurt the ranchers as they are usually
held before calving season and help increase cattle mortality rates. This also helps with the mortality rates of our deer and elk herds
as well. Please take some time to think of all these things and the far ranging effects it will have on wildlife and rural communities.

Thank you in advance.



